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Upcoming Events

Nov. 16 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Nov. 18 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am

Nov. 18 - Hot Lunch

Nov. 23 - Early Release - 1:00 pm

Nov. 23 - Thanksgiving Worship service at St. John Lutheran Church - 6:30 pm

Nov. 24-25 - NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break

Dec. 3 - Christmas Eve practice with Sunday School at church - 9:00 - 11:00 am

Dec. 10 - School Children’s Christmas Service - 3:00 pm with Cookies and Cocoa

fellowship following service

Thai Village Craft Display/Sale

As part of our continuing support of our Mission Project, the Thai Village, Inc, we are
hosting a craft display and sale at church starting Sunday, November 20 through
Sunday, November 28. On Wednesday evening, November 23, refreshments will also be
served following our joint Thanksgiving worship service beginning at 6:30 pm with Zion,
Peshtigo.



Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be chicken patty sandwich, chips, veggies with ranch and a
cookie provided by Pastor and Mrs. Myslik.   The cost is $2 per person.

Remind Sign Up

If you have not yet signed up for Remind, our online communication
program, please do so as soon as possible. If you need help with
signing up, please contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office or Mr.
Aguilar.

Winter Weather Closings and Delays

We have truly been blessed with a beautiful autumn, but this week’s
snowfall and weather delay is reminding us we need to think about
inclement weather. In case of any winter weather school closings or
delays, please note the following:

1. St. John follows the closings of both the Peshtigo and Coleman School Districts
because of busing.

2. If both school districts are closed, St. John is also closed.
3. If the Peshtigo school district is closed, but Coleman is not, St. John IS closed.
4. If the Coleman school district is closed, but Peshtigo is not, St. John IS closed.
5. If either of the districts is delayed, St. John is also delayed.
6. Families will be contacted via Remind as well to inform you of closings or delays.

Please make sure you have signed up for Remind to receive those messages.

Mission Offering

Our first semester mission offering will be going to the Thai Village,
Inc, a nonprofit organization that works with artisans in Thailand
(Southeast Asia) to support economic self-sufficiency and Christian
education. To learn more about this exciting organization and their

history and connection to our WELS mission work in Thailand, please visit their website
at thaivillage.org Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel service on
Fridays. Last week we collected $44.71, bringing our total semester offering to
$184.84.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


